Aware Services – Christmas 2025 	

Support & Self-Care Groups 
Monday 23rd December – 7pm via Zoom 
Friday 27th December – 1.30pm via Zoom 
Saturday 28th December – 11.30am, Leeson Street, Dublin 4
Sunday 29th December – 11am via Phone In 
Monday 30th December – 7pm via Zoom 
GO TO AWARE.IE TO BOOK A PLACE AT A GROUP. 

Solace Café
The Solace Café is open at Aware, 9 Leeson Street Upper, Dublin 4 through Christmas, except on St. Stephen’s Day. 
Therefore, we are open: 
Thursday 19th – Sunday 22nd December (Full operational hours, Thursday – Sunday, 5pm to 10pm).
Friday 27th December – Sunday 29th December (5pm to 10pm)
Thursday 2nd January 2025 – Sunday 5th January 2025 (Full operational hours, 5pm to 10pm)
Bookings can be made at hello@solacecafe.ie or via our website on solacecafe.ie 

Support Line 
Aware’e Support Line is operational 365 days a year and is open every day during the Christmas period, 10am to 10pm. 

Aware’s Office
Aware’s office will close for Christmas on Monday 23rd December at 5pm. The office will re-open on Monday 30th December (9am – 5.30pm). The office will also be open on Tuesday 31st December (9am – 5.30pm). The office will be closed for the New Years Day public holiday and will re-open again at 9am on Thursday 2nd January 2025. 

Stephen McBride, Director of Services, December 2024.
